
September 21st, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 
September is Deaf Awareness Month. The purpose of Deaf Awareness Month is to 
increase public awareness of Deaf issues, people, and culture. 
Did you know: 
According to the Hearing Loss Association of America, an average of 48 million 
Americans have some degree of hearing loss and 12.5 percent of kids between the 
ages of 6 and 19 have hearing loss as a result of listening to loud music, particularly 
through earbuds at unsafe volumes. Play it safe and protect your hearing. 
 
The EHS Cross Country team ran in the Eaton Invitational at Fort St. Clair Park on 
Saturday, September 19th. Both teams ran hard with Stephen Bright and Ashlynn 
Williams leading the team. Jessica Moore, Tina Ni, Delaney Pauley, Karlee Treadway, 
and Ashlynn Williams all earned a new season PR. Go COUGS! 
 


